
PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

CITY of THE DALLES 
313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OREGON 97058 

(503) 296-5481 

The regularly scheduled Planning Commission meetings for June 1st 
and June 15th have been canceled. We have scheduled the next 
Planning Commission meeting on June 22nd at 7:00 PM in the Public 
Library Meeting Room, 722 Court Street. 

Hope you all have a safe and enjoyable holiday!!!! 




